From:
 John Emanuel ←

 Sent:
 07 June 2021 12:40

To: Nathaniel Young; Elizabeth Beaumont; Richard Limbrick; Planning Planning

Subject: Proposed 5G mast on Regent's Park Road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear All

Please could you review your plans to locate a 5G mast in a prominent position on Regent's Park Road, on the hill side and opposite listed buildings.

I think it would be an eyesore there and that there are far more suitable sites in the near locality to choose from.

I wonder if a far shorter mast on top of the tall flats (Hill View) overlooking the hill would give a wider range to the signals. Alternatively the mast could be located on the corner of St Edmund's Terrace where visually it would blend in more easily with the adjacent buildings.

Yours sincerely

John D Emanuel 20, Regent's Park Road, NW1 7TX